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23rd October, 2017
Dear Parents,

Re: DINNER MONEY FOR THE SECOND HALF
OF THE AUTUMN TERM

For those parents who wish to pay for school dinners 1/2 termly in advance,
please note that the amount due for the second half of the Autumn term is £75.25.
This will be due on our return to school on Monday 6th November. Please could
cheques be made payable to Isle of Man Government - thank you. The winter
menu can be viewed on our webpage. If you require a paper copy, please drop
into the School office. Please note we try and stick to the menu shown, but there
are times when we vary the menu from that shown, due to shortages/ non-delivery
of goods or there is an excess of stock coming up to the end of term that needs
using. We try and keep disruption to the menu to a minimal.

Yours sincerely,
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MRS. JOSIE STEWART
Administrator



